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fl0TE T0: J. H. Sniezek, IE

I note that your recent letter to Michael Klingler of the Three Mile
Island Alert, for which we also had action, contains data which is in
contradiction to values described in Pf!0's and NRR reports.

i In the future, the TMI Support Group should be on concurrence and
|; distribution for such correspondence, particularly if description

| of licensee's program and plans is involved.
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! Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Till-2 Support
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! cc: V. Stello
| fl. Moseley
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